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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

ROAD WORKS ON ROATH DOCK ROAD 
 

TUESDAY 5TH MAY 
TO 

MONDAY 18TH MAY 
 

CONSTRUCTION WORKS WILL BE 
CARRIED OUT ALONG ROATH DOCK 
ROAD DURING THE ABOVE PERIOD 

UTILISING TRAFFIC LIGHTS AND ROAD 
NARROWINGS. 

 
PLEASE APPROACH WITH CAUTION AND 

REDUCE YOUR SPEED. 
 
 
 

DAN DAVIES  30TH APRIL 2015 


